
OPENING
Grand

MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 2024

Rev’s Reserve
The Department of Economics is excited to

announce the grand opening of Rev’s Reserve
Food Pantry. The pantry is available to students of

all majors and classifications. Please take what
you need and leave the rest for your friends. We

have food, hygiene products and school supplies. 

Questions? Email: econadvising@tamu.edu

103 LASB Monday - Friday 9:00 am - 4:00 pm

https://artsci.tamu.edu/economics/index.html
mailto:econadvising@tamu.edu
https://aggiemap.tamu.edu/?bldg=1609

